
   Newsletter 
12th May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

First of all, well done to all of the Year 6 children for trying hard and coping well with 
their SATS tests this week. In common with children across the country, they have 
had a really disrupted period in school because of Covid, but nonetheless have      
certainly given the tests their best efforts. 

Barn Owl children enjoyed a brilliant visit to Strangers Hall on Wednesday, as part of 
their Tudor topic. The children received glowing praise from the staff at the museum 
for their excellent behaviour, and they were also all very proud to show me some of 
the things they had made during the day. There are some pictures elsewhere in the 
newsletter.  

Also this week, the group of children in Reception and Year 1 who have been taking 
part in Mini Riders, reached the point in the course where they started to ride       
independently. We have all been really impressed with the progress they have made, 
and hopefully this will be the start for many of them of a life-long ability to cycle. 

  

Barn Owls at Strangers Hall  



Knowledge Organiser Quizzes 
 
This half-term’s quizzes can be found at: 
 
Snowy Owls– Blue Planet 
https://forms.gle/Lq8uL8rK5aHUdkGd8 
 
Barn Owls– Henry VIII 
https://forms.gle/nhrE8AWjRu1U29RL8 
 
Eagle Owls- Ancient Greece 
https://forms.gle/ZWV926faeqhUnmgp6 

 
 

Donations Please? 
 
Over the next few weeks, Eagle Owls will be creating some tie
-dye T-shirts with fabric paint. 
 
To support with this, we would be very grateful to receive: 
 
Unwanted old white bed sheets (to practise on) 
Large shirts (to use as painting aprons) 

Weaving from Strangers 
Hall 

 

Summer Fair– coming soon! 
 
Saturday June 18th 11a.m-3p.m 
 
 



This week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Where in the world ? 

 
  Barn 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tudor portraits 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lego boat challenge 

 
 Eagle 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dance showcase prep 

Next week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Longer compound words 

 
Adding More 

 
African Art work 

 
Barn 

 

 
Performance Poetry–  

Michael Rosen 
 

3D shape 
 

Tudor Buildings 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Information writing 

 
Titanic 

 
Clay Modelling 

 
Eagle 

 
 
 

 
T-shirt dyeing  

 
Ancient Greek Olympics 

 
PGL recount 

 
Writing a Daisy story 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Alex Pritchard 
Headteacher 
 
               
 
 
 
 

Birthdays this week  
 

Emelia age 7 
 

Oscar L age 6 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Tues 24th May - Netball development league - Match 
day 2 (3:30 - 5:30) 
Wed 25th May - Year 5/6 cricket 
Fri 27th May - Film Club - The Croods (U) 5p.m pick 
up 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Tues 7th June - Eagle Owls ‘Bake Off’ 
Tues 7th June - Netball development league - Match 
day 3 (3:30 - 5:30) 
Wed 8th June - Sports Day 
Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Wed 15th June - Eagle Owls Dance Showcase 
Fri 15th July - Eagle Owls leavers event 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Fri 1st July - Year 5 Young Leader training 
Fri 15th July - Eagle Owls leavers event 
Wed 20th July - Leavers performance 6—7:30p.m at 
Hethersett Village Hall - 

 
Summer holidays commence 

25th July 2022 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 96.93 % 

 
  No year group achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.07% 

 

 
 

 

 

Owlets: Arthur, Camley 

Snowy: Harry, Tabitha, Jacob, Summer, Seth 

Barn: Grace R, George, Rudi, Trixie 

Eagle: Edward, Annabel, Mollie, Matilda, Sydney, 
Sophie H, Willam H-S, Mason 

 










